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challenging 

Something 
that is hard to 

do in a way 
that tests 

your ability or  
determination.  
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clever 

Smart or good 
at solving 

problems in a 
creative or 
quick way.  
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energetic 

Full of energy 
and active. It's 
like when you 

feel really 
awake and 

ready to run 
and play.  



teacherfiera.com  

gardener 
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interested in 

You really want 
to know more 

about something 
or enjoy  

spending time 
doing it.  
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pilot 
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rewarding 

Something that 
makes you feel 
good or happy 
because it's 
worth the  

effort you put 
into it.  



teacherfiera.com  

safe 

Being protected from 
danger or harm, like 
being in a place or  

situation where you 
feel secure and not 

afraid of getting 
hurt.  
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university 

A big school where  
students go after high 

school to learn more and 
to get ready for their 

future jobs.  
People go there to 

study, do research and 
learn lots of new things.  
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university 
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vet 



teacherfiera.com  

police officer 
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canteen 

A place where 
you can buy and 
eat food, usually 
found in schools, 
offices or camps.  
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canteen 
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cloakroom 
A room where you can 
leave your coat, hat or 
other personal items, 
especially in a school, 

theater or public  
building. It's like a  

storage space for your 
things while you're 
somewhere else.  



teacherfiera.com  

cloakroom 
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gym 

A place where people 
go to exercise, work 
out and stay fit using 

different kinds of 
equipment and space 

for physical  
activities.  
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gym 
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locker 

A small storage  
compartment that's  

often found in schools, 
gyms or workplaces. 

You can lock it and use 
it to safely keep your 

clothes, books or  
personal items.  
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locker 
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factory 

A building where people 
make or put together 

products using  
machines. It's where 

lots of things you use, 
like toys or clothes, are 
made before they are 

sent to shops.  
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factory 



teacherfiera.com  

flavour 

The taste of food or 
drink, like sweet, 

salty, sour or bitter. 
It's what you sense 

when you eat  
something delicious or 

different.  
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freeze 
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spit 
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spoon 
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paramedic 
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battery 
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gardening 
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polite 

Being nice and  
respectful to others, 
like saying ‘please’ and 
‘thank you’, and being 

kind in the way you 
talk and act.  



teacherfiera.com  

clean the carpet 
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make the beds 
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do the washing 
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do the cleaning 
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do the gardening 
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make dinner 



teacherfiera.com  

APOLOGISING 

I’m afraid 
I ... 

I’m sorry, 
I ... 
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MAKE OFFERS 

Shall I ... 

Would you 
like ... 
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ACCEPT OFFERS 

That would 
be great. 
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make my bed 
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study maths 



teacherfiera.com  

do my homework 
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have lunch 
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see the head  
teacher 
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make a cake 
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act in a play 
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try kayaking 
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write a story 
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buy a rucksack 


